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MAR 1 19 % .

Jersey Central Power & Light Company License No. DPR-16
Attentions Mr. Ivan R. Finfrock, Jr. Inspection No. U-16'

ff' Vice President Docket No. 50-219*
- Madison Avenue at Punch Bowl Road "~

Morristown, N. J. 07960

Reference: Your letter dated January 27, 1976
In response to your letter dated December 31, 1975

Gentleman:

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions you
documsuted in response to our correspondence. These actions ~will be

e' ====4=ad during a subsequent inspection of your licensed program.,

With regard to your commitment to add the cable spreading room to the
Quality Assurance Systems List, we understand the revised quality list is
currently scheduled to be issued by March 10, 1976. This understanding
is based on a telephone conversation between Mr. Haynes of this office
and Mr. Ross of your staff on February 18, 1976.

No reply to this letter is required, however, if your plans are co,ntrary
,

to the understanding stated above, this office should be notified
4-adiately in writing.,W,,
Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

!
4

; Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Construction and Engineering

{ Support Branch

cc: J. T. Carroll, Station Superintendent
; A. Z. Roisman, Counsel for Citizens Committee for
! Protection of the Environment
F
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